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Classes will periodically take field trips with parental permission. This agreement is 
for any field trips taken in the    school year. Field trips are used to expand 
the curriculum and provide opportunities for new experiences for the children. 
 

� All children will wear a Head Start/Early Head Start shirt to and from the 
field trip. Shirts must not be removed before returning to the center.  
 

� All children and staff going on the field trip must be logged in/off on the 
bus log.  

 

� No siblings are allowed to ride the bus for field trips. Parents may ride if 
seats are available. 
 

� All children must return to the center from the field trip on the bus.  
 

� Parents are not allowed to check or sign their child out on the field trip.  
 

� If parents decide to transport their child to and from the field trip, parents 
will assume all responsibility for their child, will pay for their child’s 
admission as a private party, supervise their child, and Tri-County Head 
Start/Early Head Start is not liable for any injuries or accidents that may 
occur during transport or during the field trip.  
 

� Parents will not bring or buy drinks, gifts, or snacks for any child while on 
the field trip. 
 

� Parents will be expected to conduct themselves as representatives of the 
Head Start/Early Head Start program. No use of foul language, smoking, 
arguments, alcohol, or drugs. 
 

� Parents suspected of being under the influence or being disruptive will be 
asked to separate from the children’s group or leave the area. 
 

� Children who do not have a signed permission slip will not be allowed on 
the field trip.  

 

� If you bring a cell phone it must be on mute and answered only if away 
from children’s group. 

 
 

� Yes, I agree to abide by the guidelines listed above. 
 
     
              
Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 
 
              
Staff Signature        Date 
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